
   
 
 

SAMPSON COUNTY EXPOSITION CENTER 
PUBLIC NOTICE #13 

 
 
DATE: 28 January 2021 
 
Following the directives of the State of North Carolina and the NC Department 
of Health and Human Services (NCDHHS), Sampson County is extending the 
cancellation of events scheduled to be held at the Sampson County Exposition 
Center through Monday, March 1, 2021.   
 
While the ongoing effects of the COVID 19 pandemic and responses to it are 
constantly evolving and Sampson County’s commitment is to protect the 
health, safety and welfare of its citizens. 
 
Sampson County has and will continue to take actions, that while they may be 
inconvenient, are in the best interest of its citizens, its employees, and based 
upon guidance and direction from federal, state and local health officials.  
 
Sampson County Officials will continue to closely monitor the situation and will 
update and advise the clients of the Sampson County Exposition Center, as well 
as the general public as additional information becomes available, and that 
work in the best interest of its citizens.  
 
While the Sampson County Exposition Center remains closed for all events, the 
Exposition Center’s Offices are open daily from 8 am to 5 pm. Visitors are not 
allowed inside the building without an appointment.  The public may contact 
Exposition Center staff by calling 910-592-6451, or by email at 
info@sampsonexpocenter.com. Please note: Office hours may change 
depending on impacts related to the COVID-19 Pandemic. 
 
We thank you for your continued patience and understanding. 
 
For more information, contact Sampson County Exposition Center at (910) 
592.6451. 


